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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

19/03/2021  10:34:212021/0101/P OBJ Mary Horlock When Kojo took over the site previously occupied by Carluccio's, a new set of roof vents with condenser units 

and a large fan were installed without any consultations or a formal planning application made to the Council. 

Residents were aware of this immediately and queried why there had been no due process. These are not  

'minor alterations' as stated in this late 'retrospective' application, but significant additions and the noise they 

make is now a constant disturbance to the many close residents. I query the findings of the noise assessment 

document, and I hope the Council will conduct their own enquiry.

Page 10 of 35


